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Board Meeting Highlights

February 27,2018

Trustees: Anne Marie Watson (Chairperson), Adriana LaGrange (Vice-Chairperson), Sharla
Heistad, Murray Hollman, Dorraine Lonsdale, Cynthia Leyson, and Kim Pasula

New Red Deer Regional Catholic Education Foundation Board Member
Mrs. Donna Leontowicz is the new Board Member of the Red Deer Regional Catholic

Education Foundation.

Capital Projects Update

St. Patrick’s Community School in Red Deer - Modernization

The construction team is putting budget numbers to the scope of work and determining
what the modernization will look like. The exact scope of work final details is to be formalized
in mid-March. However, construction is proceeding based on the removal of eight classrooms
and the construction of 16 new classroom spaces, as well as some modifications of the
existing school.

Modular Requests

We are still waiting to hear on the status of our modular requests. Once this has been
determined, we will move forward with getting tender documents, development and

building permits in place.

The next board meeting is on March 27, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.

Anne Marie Watson, Board Chair



